
 

1080 Ford St 
Colorado Springs, CO 80915 

Ph 719-597-0801 
Fax 719-570-9623 

 

 
August 14, 2024 
  

To whom it may concern:  

 
Based upon a good faith diligent inquiry, we hereby declare that all of our products and its packaging 
comply with the requirements according to REACh SVHC list (Jun 2024). 

Our products or packaging, do not contain any of the Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC) defined by 
the REACh candidate list with levels that exceed the 0.1% (w/w) limits in the production of aluminum 
extrusion. 

If you require information with respect to coated extrusions or other types of anodized extrusions, feel free 
to contact us at the email address below as we address these matters on a case-by-case basis. Detailed 
compliance reports can be provided for your specific items; if required please send requests to: 
QC@richmetals.com.  

 
Sincerely, 

 
Randy Rieke 
General Manager 


